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To all ODA Members, 
 
I am sincerely happy and relieved that all have come 
through the hurricane with little or no damage. As one who 
has never experienced a hurricane before, it was truly an 
experience, for sure. My outages of power and then 
internet, phone, etc., were nothing compared to what most 
of you experienced during the Charlie hurricane.  We are 
fortunate that we dodged the bullet this time and didn’t 
have too many problems in the immediate area. Counties 
south of us had to deal with much longer outages. I do hope 
they are doing well by this time. 
 
If any of you have decorative artist friends in South 
Florida who have lost all their art supplies and could use a 
helping hand to replace them, please let me know. I have 
friends in Colorado who have felt the needs of those less 
fortunate and are waiting to ship painting supplies to those 
in need. The Pikes Peak Chapter of Colorado Springs has 
asked me to help in their effort. They are gathering items in 
a big way. Please, if you know of someone, connect me with 
them so that I can pass on the information. 
 
This month we are celebrating Decorative Painting Month 
by having a very special get-together. We will still have a 
meeting, hopefully brief, and then a day of fun with several 
free demos and lots of good food. Please see the list in this 
newsletter if you have forgotten what dish you are 
bringing.   
 
 

Next month is our program for which you, as members, will 
only have to pay 30 Decorative Dollars. There will be a 
cash supply fee, but otherwise the program is only 30 
Decorative Dollars. How much fun can we have!!!  
 
Don’t forget to keep track of your FO’s (Finished Objects) 
for the October meeting. We’re going to have a wonderful 
Show and Tell of all those wonderful, long aged, works of 
art.  And don’t forget that you will be entered into a 
drawing for some very special items. The more you finish, 
the better your chances of winning!!!  Barbara has already 
provided some beautiful pieces so I think I just might have 
to join in the fun and contribute to the bounty of prizes as 
well. 
 
Until October, stay well, paint lots and enjoy life! 
Mary  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.osceoladecorativeartists.com/
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ODA 2017 Board Members: 

 

President:       1st Vice President   2nd Vice President: Secretary:        Treasurer: 

Mary Francis     Lynn Ingersoll  Jill Terrell       Debbie Smith    Deanna Spence 
keithmaryf@aol.com       lynni1508@gmail.com          randyandjillterrell@gmail.com      debmorcu51205@aol.com      dcs710@yahoo.com 

863-875-5052  321-624-5790  321-402-7514  407-931-0802  863-224-0371 
 

Member at Large:  Kathy Murphy-Childs, 321-246-3702, kathymurphychilds@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor:  Barbara Layton, 407-520-7638, blayton@cfl.rr.com 

 

 

Osceola Decorative Artists General Meeting Information 

ODA meetings are the third (3rd) Saturday of each month at Osceola Center for the Arts  2411 E. Irlo Bronson 

Memorial Highway (St. Rd. 192), Kissimmee, FL  34744. 

The business meeting starts at 10:00 am and is followed by a painting workshop/seminar. We generally “brown 

bag” our lunch with drinks and a dessert provided by different members. 

Guests are welcome to attend a meeting to see what we are all about before deciding on membership. 

Chapter membership is open to all members of Society of Decorative Painters. You can find more information 

on SDP at decorativepainters.org. ODA chapter dues for 2017 are $25/year. 

ODA Board meetings for 2017 will be held immediately before the general meetings, beginning at 9:00am. All 

Board members are asked to make every effort to attend these meetings. Committee Chairpersons and any 

other chapter members interested in attending the board meetings are welcome to sit in. 

   

 

 

 

 

   

 

Brenda Polczynski…October 4 

Stephanie Pooler….October 20 
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2017 Project Calendar 
 

October 21, 2017  Decorative Painters ‘ Month   Members; Luncheon 

 

November 18, 2017 Watercolor  Catcus    Karen Allen 

   Members cost for class  - 30 Decorative Dollars   

plus supply fees 

 

December 16, 2017 Christmas Party  

2018 Project Calendar 
January 20, 2018  Mark Menendez – Cancelled  Up for discussion 
 
February 17, 2018  TBA      Pam Caley 
 
March 17, 2018   Patina    Jill Terrill & Jean Zawicki 
 
April  21, 2018  Cloisonné Box designed by Judy Diephouse Mary Francis 

 

2017 Hospitality 

Month:    Dessert:     Drinks:  

October   Pot Luck    Grace Pattison 

November  Barbara Layton   Jan Bosscher 
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October 2017 – Decorative Painters’ Month 

 

October 9, 2017 

 

 

October 21, 2017 

 

ODA will be having a cover dish luncheon and lots of demos done by our talented members of our club. 

Lynn Ingersoll will need to know what dish you would like to bring and if you have something special you 

would like to demo.  The following will contribute “how to”. 

  

Jean- gold leaf 

Judi - Antiquing 

Mary - How to paint rust 

Kathy - quick eco-printing (leaf printing on paper) demo 

Barbara – Shaving Cream background 

Mary - Dry brushing 

  

There will also have a contest for who finishes the most UFO's.  BIG “Show and Tell” so get those unfinished 

objects together and bring them to share... 

2017 Christmas Party 

Save the date:  December 16, 2017  

Time:  TBA 

Committee chair:  Lynn Ingersoll 

Committee Members:  Debbie Smith,  

Mary Francis, Kathy Murphy-Childs,  

Sandy Roberts and Judi Arntz 
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November 18, 2017 

“Watercolor Cactus” Design by Janet Nunn 

Taught by Karen Allen 
 

Supplies will be provided. It will be a $10 

supply fee. The only thing each person will 

need to bring is a couple of paper towels 

and their brushes (a liner, a flat and a 

round).  

The project is done on 10" x 11" 300 lb. cold 

press watercolor paper that can be matted 

to 8x10.  

We will be using Dr. PH Martin Hydrus fine 

art watercolors. There is no prep. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
PROGRAM SIGN UP 

 
Name________________________           Phone________________   E-mail__________________________ 
 
September 16, 2017 ......$30.00 DD Supply Fee…. $10.00  Check#_______ Cash_____ 
Guest: $30.00 
 
Class limited to 25 students. 
Please bring a bag lunch and drink, dessert provided. 
 
Make Checks Payable to ODA.  Complete Registration form and give to Lynn or Mail to:  Ms. Lynn 

Ingersoll, 1508 Emmett Street, Kissimmee, Florida, 34741 
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Second Vice President – Jill Terrill 
 

Are you looking forward to another whole year of paint fun and socializing. If so your 

ODA membership dues are due by December 31.  Don't forget about the raffle at the 

November Meeting for those who have paid their dues by November 1st.  So all you 

beautiful painters just copy your 2018 Membership Registration Form and write a 

check for $25.00 and send to Jill Terrell, 22 New York Ave., St. Cloud, FL 3469 or 

turn it in at the meeting.  I will see you there.  

 

 

 

2017 Minutes – Debbie Smith 

No meeting in September, no minutes. 

 

Philanthropic - Jean Zawick 

Hope Boxes are still being accepted at every meeting.  Congratulations to the 14 members 

who have turned in boxes to date. 

Twelve members have brought in six:  Jean, Jill, Sandi B, Grace, Pam, Brenda, Barbara L, 

Kathy, Mary and Bertie.  One to go for Debbie. 

Nine members have gone over six into the 2
nd

 drawing.  Jean, Jill, Sandi B., Barbara L, Pam, 

Brenda, Kathy, Mary, & Bertie 

Still time, as the drawing won’t occur until the Christmas Party.  I’ve added a 3
rd

 drawing 

for anyone going beyond the 12 boxes. So far that is just Sandi B.; however Jill, Barbara L, 

Pam & Mary are almost there …just one short of a dozen each.  You will get a ticket for each 

and every box you bring in.  It sure makes the recipients’ day to get something pretty for 

their birthday no matter their age.   Big pat on the back to all.    Jean  
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Treasurer Report – Deanna Spence 

 

 

  

Check Book Balance 08/31/17: $5,249.18

SEPTEMBER YTD BUDGET BALANCE

INCOME:

Membership Dues $0.00 $300.00 $325.00

Workshops $0.00 $1,477.00 $143.00

Seminars $0.00 $260.00 $1,540.00

Ways & Means $0.00 $97.00 $123.00

Miscellaneous $0.00 $13.50 ($13.50)

Total Income $0.00 $2,147.50 $2,117.50

EXPENSES:

Administration

Checks & Bank Fees $2.00 $18.00 $6.00

Meeting Room Rent $0.00 $500.00 $0.00

SDP Annual Fee $0.00 $0.00 $40.00

SDP Insurance $0.00 $0.00 $66.00

Pins/Charms $0.00 $0.00 $60.00

Decorative Dollars $0.00 $0.00 $0.00

Hospitality $0.00 $0.00 $20.00

Membership $0.00 $24.88 $74.88

Miscellaneous $0.00 $0.00 $5.00

Philanthropic $0.00 $37.64 ($37.64)

Publicity $0.00 $0.00 $0.00

SDP Conference/SDP Donations $0.00 $0.00 $200.00

Seminars $0.00 $260.00 $1,540.00

Sunshine $0.00 $0.00 $20.00

Ways & Means $0.00 $0.00 $100.00

Website $75.00 $225.00 $75.00

Workshops $0.00 $818.00 $262.00

Total Expenses $77.00 $1,883.52 $2,431.24

Check Book Balance 09/30/17: $5,172.18

TREASURER'S REPORT - SEPTEMBER 2017
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October is Decorative Painters’ Month 

 

 

 

Ladies, be aware ,  get your annual mammogram.  
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October 31, 2017  
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      2411 E. Irlo Bronson Memorial Highway (St. Rd. 192) 

   Kissimmee, Fl. 34744 

2018 MEMBER'S  REGISTRATION and PROFILE 
Please print 

 

Last name________________________ First Name _____________________Nickname (If used) ___________ 

)Æ ÁÐÐÌÉÃÁÂÌÅȡ   3ÐÏÕÓÅȭÓ .ÁÍÅ ɉÆÉÒÓÔɊ ͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺͺ 

Florida Address _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Secondary Address ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone #______________________  Cell phone #_____________________ 

E-mail address ___________________________________________ 

SDP Number (Required to be a Chapter Member) _______________ 

Birth Date:  Month _______  Day ______ 

Children (number sons)  ____  (number daughters)  ____ 

Grandchildren  (number boys)  ____  (number girls)  ____ 

How long have you been painting?  ____ 

Medium:   Oil    Acrylic   Colored Pencil    Watercolor    Fabric    Other ___________ 
    
Favorite thing(s) to paint (Santa Claus, flowers, still life, etc)  ___________________________ 
        

Usual surface(s) to paint on (Canvas, wood, glass, etc) _________________________________ 
        
Are you a crafter/art show exhibitor?     Do you like to attend craft/art shows?  

 

Occupation/vocation________________________________________________________________ 
 

Special interests: Tell us if you have any special interests, hobbies, collections, associations, etc. 

 
 
 
Please make check payable to the Osceola Decorative Artists. 

The chapter dues shall be on a calendar year, from January through December.  Dues shall be Twenty-five dollars 

($25.00) per year for active members.  Dues are payable September 1st and delinquent January 1st.  A delinquent 

fee of five dollars ($5.00) will be due after December 31st. 

 

Return this form with your check at the meeting or mail to: 

Mrs. Jill Terrell, 22 New York Avenue, St. Cloud, Florida 34769 

 

For ODA use:  Dues Paid $25.00, Method__________  Date_________ 


